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M NSE Expected to File Draft
Papers for IPO Next Week

NEW DELHI The National Stock Exchange (NSE)
is likely to file draft papers with Sebi next week
for its much-awaited IPO, expected to be one of
the biggest inrecent times. The initial public
offer, which has been in the works for quite
sometime, would see existing shareholders
offloading shares through the OFS route.

Putting speculations to rest, NSE announced
in June this year its plans to get listed and that
IPO papers would be filed by January 2017.

An NSE official said the exchange s likely to
submit the draft red herring prospectus (DRHP)
for the IPO early next week.




